




From: Terri Blevins
To: Deardoff, Amy
Cc: Ungerank, Colby
Subject: FW: MMRs
Date: Saturday, June 27, 2020 7:38:30 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hilltop February 2020.pdf
Bergman February 2020.pdf
Homestead February 2020.pdf
Sloan February 2020.pdf
Horsebend January 2020.pdf
Horesbend February 2020.pdf

Amy,
Here are some of the MMR’s I am unsure if you have gotten.  I know Colby was looking for the Sloan
one.  I am working on the others he needs.
Thanks,
Terri

From: Andy Davis <adavis@newwatersystems.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 4:42 PM
To: Allen-Daniel, Leslie <ALLEN-DANIEL@adeq.state.ar.us>
Cc: David Meints <david@meincowastewater.com>; Terri Blevins <terri@meincowastewater.com>
Subject: RE: MMRs
 
Leslie,
 
Thanks for your help routing these MMRs. Stay safe and healthy!
 
Andy Davis, P.E.
New Water Systems
A Jack Tyler Company
501.888.0500
 

From: Allen-Daniel, Leslie <ALLEN-DANIEL@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2020 3:38 PM
To: Andy Davis <adavis@newwatersystems.com>
Subject: RE: MMRs
 
Hi Andy,
 
So far so good here.  Hope the same is true for you as well.
 
You are welcome to email them to me.  They will go to our permits branch but will be glad to
forward to them.
 
Thanks,
 
Leslie Alllen-Daniel | Enforcement Analyst
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From: Andy Davis [mailto:adavis@newwatersystems.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 2:27 PM
To: Allen-Daniel, Leslie
Subject: MMRs
 
Leslie,
 
Hey I hope you are doing well. Can I email MMR reports for drip systems to you or should they go
somewhere else?
 
Thanks,
 
Andy Davis, P.E.
New Water Systems
A Jack Tyler Company
501.888.0500
501.888.0501 f
7915 Highway 300
Roland, AR 72135
www.newwatersystems.com
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